
The Honorable Dean Johnson 
Minnesota State Senate 
181 State Office Building 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155 

Re: A-4722 

Dear Senator Johnson: 

April 2, 1990 

Ordinance Number: 110-1990 

City of Brooten 

For your information, the Minnesota Municipal Board has recently 
approved the annexation of approximately 67 acres of city-owned land to the 
City of Brooten. The area will have a commercial classification. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free 
to contact me. 

PDL:sh 

Sincerely 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 


